Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration

ANSWER TO QUESTION ON NOTICE

Supplementary Budget Estimates Hearing — October 2009
Department of Finance and Deregulation
Finance and Deregulation Portfolio

Outcome 3, Program 3.1
Topic: Staffing in the Prime Minister’s Office

Question reference number: F76
Type of Question: Hansard F&PA 98, 20 October 2009
Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 4 December 2009

Number of Pages: 1
Senator the Hon Michael Ronaldson asked:

How many staff who have left the Prime Minister’s office have requested exit
interviews—do you know?

Answer:

Exit interviews have been made available to Members of Parliament (Staff) Act 1984

(MOP(S) Act) employees since 1 July 2009. As of 20 October 2009 no MOP(S) Act
employees had availed themselves of the exit interview process.



